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Today, many community college RN graduates are paying more expensive out-of-

state, online providers to attain a BSN. Local community college alternatives would 

provide a lower cost option. An RN to BSN program from a community college will 

provide the opportunity for more equitable outcomes for underserved, often 

marginalized populations, as education from community colleges is a more 

accessible, affordable option. Additionally, all nursing programs that result in RN 

licensure require master’s prepared nurse educators, which means that community 

college nursing faculty already have the credentials necessary to teach to the BSN. 


